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Docket No. 50-373 CAL-RITI-85-12
Docket No. 50-374

Commonwealth Edison Company

ATTN: Mr. Cordel) Reed
Vice President

Post Office Box 767

Chicago, IL 60690

Gentlemen:

This letter refers to the conversation on August 28, 1985, between

Mr. Dale A. Kers of the regional staff and Mr. Thomas Borszym, Staticn
Security Administrator, concerning the loss of the badge system ‘ntegrity at
the LaSalle County Nuclear Station.

Based on the matters discussed, it is our understanding that the following
actions are being taken by the licensee:

a. A security officer will be posted in the Construction Dump area to
observe the cleanup operations to locate, if possible, any badge/keycards
that may have been thrown away. This officer will be posted in this area
whenever the bulldozer fs onsite moving trash in preparation for loading
into dumpsters. The post will be terminated whenever the trash piles are
totally removed from the site.

b. A security officer (two in rush hours) will be posted between the
protected area turnstyles and the East doors of the Main Access Facility
to verify that the badge issued to an individual is the badge that {s
used by that individual to gain access to the protected area. This post
will remain in effect urtil September 30, 1985.

¢c. A feasibility study to determine the possibility of upgrading the badge
system to accept higher numbered badges will be conducted by the licensee.

The results of this study will be forwarded to the Nuclear Regulatory
Commission, Region IIIl by September 13, 1985,
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When the cleanup activities of the trash piles, where badges had been found,
are completed or additiona! badges are found telephonic notification will be
provided to Mr. J. R. Creed, Chief, Safeguards Section, (312) 790-5500,
Region III. If your understanding of our discussion is different from that
stated above, please inform this office immediately.

Sincerely,

orlginal stgned by
A. Bert Davis

James G. Keppler
Regional Administrator

cc: DMB/Document Control Desk (RIDS)

E. Schweibinz, DRS/TSS

D. L. Farrar, Director
of Nuclear Licensing

G. J. Diederich, Plant
Manager

Resident Inspector, RIII

Phyl1is Dunton, Attorney
General's Office, Environmental
Control Division
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